

January 2017

Dear Parent / Guardian

Best Wishes

Professional Cricket training for Years 4,5 and 6 pupils

Try Scoring Runs Ltd will be delivering an after school cricket club for boys and girls in key stage 2 through the Spring Term here at St Mary's CE Primary School.

The coaching sessions will commence on Tuesday 10th January and conclude on Tuesday 14th February on the school premises from 3:30 – 4:30pm.

The course will be run by Kelly Evenson level III ECB coach and have opportunities to link to Bournville Cricket Club for those keen to continue their involvement in the game.. Each child will have the chance to develop their skills and enjoy match play opportunities. The cost of the 6 sessions is £30.

Children should bring any inhalers etc they may require and a drink to the sessions.

If you would like your child to have a place on the course, please complete the form and return to the school office asap as there will be limited spaces available. Cash accepted or alternatively make cheques payable to Try Scoring Runs Ltd.

Name: (BLOCK CAPITALS) _______M / F

DOB: ___/__/ Age: _____Class: _____

Any known medical condition: ______

Email Address: _____

Emergency Contact no.: ______

Signed (parent / guardian: ______